May 4, 1972

A special meeting of the Executive Committee was held at the home of Pres. Anna Darling.

The Sec. report was read and accepted.

The Treas. reported a balance of \$31.65.

It was decided to hold the first Ladies Day Tournament of May 11th. with a nine-hole tournament for all flights starting at 9 o'clock, it was also voted to hold a "Kick-Off" Luncheon at the Pilot's Grill on May 25th. following a nine-hole tournament.

Sally Cahill-tournament chairman announced that the Ringer Tournament this year will start in June with separate ringers to be held for the months of June-July-& August with a winner to be decided at the end of each month. Scores can be changed on the Ringer Sheet whenever a player is playing with any person paying green fees as long as their card is witnessed and signed by the person they are playing with at that time.

Membership dues of \$3.00 are payable at any time to Treas. -Betty Baker Lefareflaging

Sally Cahill, Grace Perkins & Myrt Chapman were chosen to inquire at Salibas' about a price on carpeting for the Ladies Room. Cy Perkins will present the estimate to the Meeting of the Recreational Dept. on Monday, May 8th.

A telephone committee was chosen consisting of the following-Eva Scripture, Helen Vafiades, Hilda Hoyt. Dot SEROTA

Members present at the meeting were--Anna Darling, Eva Scripture, Helen Vafiades, Sally Cahill,
Myrt Chapman, Grace Perkins, & Gerry Kendall

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned by Pres. Anna Darling.

Respectfully Submitted

A THEORET . BAC.

The Bangor Women's Golf Association held their first luncheon meeting at the Pilot's Grill following a 9 hole tournament, with Pres. Anna Darling presiding. There were 27 members present.

The Secretary's report was read and accepted.

No Treasurers report.

Grace Ferkins reported that the Rec. Committee passed on the rug for the ladies' room, a sum of \$240 was allotted.

Dot Serota volunteered to pay for the material for curtains for the ladies' room. Leona Gurschick and Helen Vafiades volunteered to make them.

A motion was made for the Sec. to send a note of thanks to Austin Kelly for the lovely golf markers he gave to the club members.

Discussion was held on dividing up the B Flight. Sally Cahill, Tournament Chair-man and Sylvia Pomeroy, Handicap Chairman to decide what should be done.

June 9th. the Pro-Am/will be held at Johnson Park Golf Course in Pittsfield. Austin to pick three players from our club to play.

A motion was made and seconded that a fee of \$1.00 be paid before starting ringer play for the month of June with a dollar to paid each time before the starting of each ringer for the months of July and August. The girls are to be on the honor system on changing their scores.

There being no furthur business it was voted to adjourn.

Respectfully Submitted,

Klerry Kendal, Dec.

The Bangor Women's Golf Assoc. held their monthly luncheon at the Pilot's Grill with Pres. Anna Darling presiding. There were 8 members present.

The Sec. report was read and accepted.

The Treasurer's report was read by the Sec. and reported \$160.65 on hand. There are 44 paid members.

Grace Perkins reported that Austin Kelly will put the purchase of a rug for the Ladies room in his budget for next year.

Louise Ness volunteered to ask Sammy Saliba for loan of a rug for the Ladies' room to be used during the "Jordan Open".

It was suggested to ask Austin if the flights on Ladies day could be alternated with the C Flight starting on the back nine every other week, with the A & B Flights starting as usual every time on the front nine.

It was announced that the "Ringer" will be extended to Oct. 1.

There being no further business it was voted to adjourn.

Respectfully Submitted,

The Bangor Women's Golf Assoc. held their monthly luncheon at the Pilot's Grill with Pres. Anna Darling presiding. Their were 16 members present.

The Sec. report was read and accepted.

The Treasury has a balance of \$161.41.

The Pres. urged club members to sign up to play for the Club Championship.

It was voted to hold the Annual Banquet onOct. 5th at 7 P.M. at the Pilot's Grill.

A nominating committee was chosen by the Pres. to present a slate of officers for the coming year to be presented at the banquet. The Nominating committee consists of --Chris Feeney, Clara Murch, and Skip Wackerwitz.

It was moved and seconded that we do away with the most improved golfer award.

There being no further business, a motion was made and seconded to adjourn.

Respectfully Submitted

70 Oct. 6-1972 The banquer and annual business meeting of the Bangor Stomens' Golf Association was held at Pilat's Grill, with President, anna Darling presiding. Secretary's report was sead and accepted. It was voted to give the greenskeeper,

Otis Caster "5.00 Mike Giles \$5.00 Austin Kelly \$ 10.00. Discussion was held on dividing the B. flight with nothing being decided. It was decided to send out invitations. Ladies Day. enviting them to join us on Ladies Day. a descussion was held and it was voted to divide the lournament money on Ladies Day equally between the three flights. The following slate of officers was presented by the nominating committee and unanimously elected: View. Betty Baker V. Pres. - Leona Gurshick Secketay-- Sally Cahill Treasurer -- Reta Chalmers Sally Cahill, tournament Chairman, presented the following awards: Laws Danforth Runner up, Anna Darling Club Championship: Class A: Betty Baker B. Leona Gurshick The door prize was won by Clara Musch reeting adjourned: Sec. Sally Catall Meeting adjourned: 8